G-M water Supply Corporation
PO Box 727

Hemphill, TX 75948
409-787-2755

NOVEMBER 10, 2022

HONORABLE JUDGE DARRELL MELTON
AND SABINE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

DEAR SIRS,

G-M WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION IS RESPECTFULLY REQUESTING THAT SABINE COUNTY APPLY FOR
THE CDBG BLOCK GRANT 2023/2024 CYCLE AS A SPONSOR. G-M WILL PAY THE $50,000 MATCH IF
AWARDED ON A $500,000 GRANT TO REPLACE THE AGING WATER MAIN ON THE FM 276 BRIDGE.

I THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION AS A SPONSOR FOR THE GRANT.

ANY AND ALL MONEY AVAILABLE CAN BE USED IN OUR SYSTEM DUE TO THE EVER- EXPANDING
SERVICES FOR WATER TODAY AND TOMMORROW.

THANK YOU,

R GUE

Y PICKARD
G-M WATER SUPPLY CORP

“G-M Water Supply Corporation is an equal opportunity provider and employer”



